
1

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 9:27 AM
To: Chase Settle
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; Katie Parker; 

Bob Asher; Amber Griffin; Veronica Alvarado
Subject: Re: Kiawah BFQ Federal #1 C-141 Initial

Thank you for the C-141. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Shelly J Tucker 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
O&G Spill/Release Coordinator 
 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
 
575.234.5905 - Direct 
575.361.0084 - Cellular 
575.234.6235 - Emergency Spill Number 
 
stucker@blm.gov 
 
 
The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not revegetate, or future issues 
with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully 
mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations. 
 
Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure 
under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

 
On Mon, Nov 28, 2016 at 1:35 PM, Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com> wrote: 

Please find attached the C-141 Initial for the below listed location.  Also attached is the NMOSE Well Log 
Information sheet.  The well log information refutes the Chevron-Texaco Map trends for Section 34, T20S-
R25E.  The well log information displays water depth to be deeper to the south than portrayed by the Chevron-
Texaco Map, making this release a site ranking ZERO. 
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Kiawah BFQ Federal #1 

30-015-34059 

1830 FSL & 660 FWL 

Section 34, T20S-R25E 

Eddy County, New Mexico 

  

Thank you, 

  

Chase Settle, M.S. 

Adv. Environmental Representative 

  

EOG Resources 

105 S. 4th Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

575-748-4171 (Office) 

575-703-6537 (Cell) 

 

  

 


